
 

 
 May 10, 2021 
Announcements 
 
 
APPOINTMENT OF A DIRECTOR 
 
 
In accordance with ASIC Continuous Disclosure Requirement, Mt Evelyn & Districts Financial Services 
Ltd. are delighted to announce the appointment of Steve Colin Martin as a Director as at 27 April 2021. 

Steve has lived in the local area for most of his life, other than a few primary school years in 
Glenrowan, Victoria. He attended Wandin Yallock Primary School and Lilydale High School. 

Steve has over 10 years experience as a Mount Evelyn Football Netball committee member, currently 
as an executive member managing the clubs strategy and finances. Steve is a life member of the Mt 
Evelyn FNC and AFL Outer East, Steve is also an active member within the Mount Evelyn Junior 
Football Club coaching the under 13s boys team.  

Steve is very grateful to have been involved with assisting and coordinating fundraising for many local 
causes, in particular relay for life, building tables to be auctioned at event nights with all proceeds going 
to Cancer research. 

Steve has many years experience working as a builder, prior to joining Country Fire Authority and now 
Fire Rescue Victoria (FRV) as a professional firefighter, over the last decade Steve has instructed 
recruit courses, been deployed to major fires and delivered educational training to FRV members 
focusing on mental health education and proactive ways to manage life as an emergency service 
worker.     

Steve and his partner Elizabeth's four children attend a local primary and kindergarten, where they are 
active in many local sports and groups. 

Steve is eager to assist with the growth of the Mount Evelyn community and looks forward to the role as 
a Director of the Board of the Mt Evelyn and District Community Bank. 

 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Laura Lilley 
Company Secretary 
Mt Evelyn & Districts Financial Services Limited 
 


